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Queen Anne Site Project Update – May 11, 2015  

Site preparation activities increase 

King County’s contractor will be working on the following tasks at the Queen Anne (south) project site in May:  
 

 • Fencing the project area 
• Installing erosion control  
• Establishing site entrances 
• Providing temporary power to the site 
• Dewatering well drilling 
• Set up of water treatment tanks 

Some traffic detours will be required later 
this summer. King County will provide 
more information to project neighbors 
before detours occur.  

What to expect during construction 

• Work from 7:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. on 
weekdays, 9:00 a.m. to 6:00 p.m. on 
Saturdays (as needed) 

• Increased noise and activity at site 
• More trucks on nearby roads  
 

The following areas remain open: 

• West Ewing Mini Park  
• The dock near the King County 

Environmental Labs  
• Nearby business delivery areas  

 
Stay Safe!  

Please avoid the project area during 
construction. Please do not engage 
individuals working at the site. Contact 
the 24-hour project information line 
(206-205-5428) with questions or 
concerns. 
 

 


